
News-Gazette.com
Published on News-Gazette.com (http://www.news-gazette.com)

Home > Meeting set on wind turbines in Urbana

By The News-Gazette
Created 12/14/2010 - 7:00am
Tue, 12/14/2010 - 7:00am | The News-Gazette [1]

URBANA – University of Illinois officials have scheduled a public information session about a
proposed wind farm just south of Urbana.

Members of the public are invited to attend the session on Thursday at 6 p.m. at the Urbana
Civic Center, 108 E. Water St.

UI spokespeople will collect questions, comments and concerns from the public, according to a
press release, as well as provide information regarding the project budget, location and desired
timeline.

The project has been the source of debate in recent weeks among nearby residents who worry
large wind turbines would be invasive to their properties.

Additional meetings will be scheduled in the future to address questions raised at this first
session and to keep the public updated on the project, according to the press release.
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